
    

Attention Park Visitors 
This park is participating in an important scientific aerial weed survey* to 

better understand and manage our valuable natural resources for the 
benefit of wildlife and the visiting public. 

You may see a small helicopter during your visit here or in neighboring 
parks between June 9th and 20th. 

 

 

*This is a joint project involving California State Parks, OC Parks, City of Irvine, Laguna Canyon Foundation, 
Irvine Ranch Conservancy and Nature Reserve of Orange County. 

 
 

For more information please visit the following website www.naturereserveoc.org. 


